
Thursday, June 23, 2022
 Open house: 4 to 6 p.m. 

Public comment period: 6 p.m. 

In-Person:
Webb Wesconnett Regional 

Public Library, 6887 103rd Street, 
Jacksonville, FL 32210

Online: 
nflroads.com/VPH

Via Phone: 
914-614-3221

access code 834-495-747

103rd Street (State Road 134)  
at Shindler Drive, Kinkaid Road and 

California Avenue Median Modifications
Jacksonville, FL, Duval County

FIN#s 437614-1; 445543-1

HYBRID ACCESS MANAGEMENT HEARING

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is hosting a public hearing to discuss median modifications on 
103rd Street at Shindler Drive, Kinkaid Road and California Avenue. To reduce angle and side collisions at these 
intersections, FDOT proposes the installation of directional medians, preventing through-traffic and left turns onto 
103rd Street. (See median renderings on back.) In addition, medians and turn lanes east and west of Kinkaid Road 
and California Avenue will be modified to facilitate safe U-turns. The proposed changes will be included in the 103rd 
Street resurfacing project from Shindler Drive to Firestone Road which is scheduled to begin in summer 2023. 

To provide citizens with an opportunity to share input on the proposed changes, FDOT will host a public 

hearing Thursday, June 23, 2022, at the Webb Wesconnett Regional Public Library at 6887 103rd Street, 
Jacksonville, FL 32210. The meeting is also available online at nflroads.com/VPH or by phone at 914-614-3221, 
access code 834-495-747. An informal open house will be held from 4 to 6 p.m., during which attendees may

ask questions and discuss the project with members of the project team. A formal public comment period will 

begin at 6 p.m.

Participants wishing to submit comments regarding the median modifications may do so at the meeting via a 
statement for the public record or in writing. Comments can also be submitted online at nflroads.com/virtualmeetings 
or sent directly to FDOT Project Manager Wayne Tooker, Jr., MPM, by email at wayne.tookerjr@dot.state.fl.us
or by mail at 1109 S. Marion Street, Lake City, FL 32025. Public comments will be accepted until midnight, July 5, 
2022. Project documents are available to view at nflroads.com/VPH. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 

family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or who 

require translation services (free of charge) should contact Debbie Delgado at debbie.delgado@dot.state.fl.us or at 
(904) 831-FDOT (3368) at least seven days prior to the hearing.

DISTRICT TWO



Shindler Drive at 
103rd Street 
Median Modification 

Kinkaid Road at 
103rd Street 
Median Modification 

California Avenue at 
103rd Street 
Median Modification 
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